
NATIONAL TRANSPORTATION SAFETY BOARD 

 

Eastern Region – Ashburn, Virginia 
 

Record of Conversation 

Who: Pennsylvania State Police 

DATE: September 19, 2019 

RE: ERA19FA275 

According to the Pennsylvania State Police, John Parker was giving a demonstration flight of 
the airplane to Matthew Berszoner, who was interested in buying a share of the airplane. The 
flight was intended to be a 30-minute flight in the local area. When the airplane did not 
return, Mr. Parker’s family reported the airplane missing. 

 

Leah D. Read, Sr. ASI 
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